
 
 

Dear Friend of the Community,  
 

International Polytechnic (IPoly) High School in Pomona, California is a public 
school run by the Los Angeles County Office of Education and is located on 
the campus of California State Polytechnic University, Pomona. We are a 

project-based learning school that attracts college-bound students from 
diverse socio-economic backgrounds. The students at IPoly choose to be here 

because of the rich educational atmosphere and the supportive environment. 
Our students and families come from the surrounding communities of San 
Bernardino, Los Angeles and Orange counties.  

 
As an active Parent Teacher Student Association, we are committed to 

supporting the education for our students through events that enhance and 
encourage each student to reach their full potential. IPoly PTSA is a 501(c)3 
nonprofit organization, our Federal nonprofit tax I.D. is 95-1683870. PTSA 

sponsored events include, but are not limited to New Parent Orientation 
Program, Back to School Night, New Student Recruitment Open House, 

Career Day, Scholarships for graduating seniors, and teacher recognitions.  
 

Each year the PTSA hosts a Fall Festival celebration is our major fundraiser 
for the school year. We charge a nominal fee for the luncheon, which 
includes entertainment, social time and the silent auction. This popular event 

is open to the community bringing students, their families and their friends 
together for a fun-filled afternoon. .  

 
We are kindly asking for your support by donating an item, a service, gift 
certificates, tickets or other unique item for our annual Fall Festival luncheon 

and silent auction on November 11, 2018. Your donation will help us raise 
funds to support school programs as mentioned above, classroom field trips, 

college workshops and tours, and parent workshops. As a thank you for 
your generous donation your support will be acknowledged in our 
program, in our PTSA newsletter and website, and your social media 

pages will be followed by ours and PTSA will share events posted for 
your pages to encourage families to frequent your business.  

 
To support IPoly, please mail your tax-deductible donation to: IPoly High 
School c/o Viki Battaglia, PTSA President 3851 Temple Avenue Pomona, CA 

91768.  
 

Thank you very much for your time, consideration and support.  
 
Sincerely,  

Viki L. Battaglia  

PTSA President, IPoly High School 


